
 

                                 

 
Trading Update – Casino Canberra – August 2016 

 
9 September 2016 

The Board of Aquis Entertainment Limited (AQS) is pleased to announce that its newly refurbished 
Casino Canberra property continues to experience significantly higher levels of VIP play following its 
reopening, with August producing yet another record month for results. Gross Gaming Revenue (GGR) 
for the month was $2,429,668, 19.2% higher than July 2016 actual GGR ($2,038,149) and 22.3% higher 
than August 2015 actual GGR ($1,987,213). 

Normalised revenue for the month of $2.9 million was 9.4% above the normalised July 2016 result, and 
46.3% higher than the normalised August 2015 result. Gaming department expenses remain in line with 
expectations. 

Executive Director Jessica Mellor said “the Board is very pleased with the early success we have 
experienced in attracting VIP players. We are looking at ways to grow this business over time, while still 
providing a high level of service to our existing customers”. 

 

 
 
Enquiries please contact: 

Jessica Mellor 
Executive Director 
02 6257 7074 
jessica@aquisentertainment.com 


